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.....  Original Message  .....

From: Emily Ferguson
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 5:32 PM
To: McHattie, Brian
Subject: Enbridge - Line 9

Hello Councillor McHattie,

I am a student in my final semester at McMaster and have spent a substantial amount of time
researching Enbridge's Line 9 proposals. As a native of Kingston and having spent three years at
college in Toronto, this entire pipeline is truly in my back yard. It runs right behind the country public
school I loved as a child and is located less than 500m from my grandfather's memorial.

I attended the Burlington City Council meeting where Enbridge held a Q/A session. I also sat in on
the Hamilton Conservation Authority meeting last week where Enbridge provided a presentation and
answered questions from council (but not the public). The more I learn, the more terrified I become
that our community is being grossly mislead by the propaganda machine. We can no longer rely on
Federal Environmental Assessments and are left receiving most of our information from the Enbridge
PR team.

I believe I have found the Enbridge MSDS sheet for Heavy Crude Oil, as well as Husky Energy's
MSDS for Western Canadian Select (WCS). In addition, I have come across an internal Enbridge
presentation stating that the current capacity of Line 9 is 240,000bpd and the planned expansion is
for 80,000bpd. This obviously adds up to more than the 300,000bpd they are applying for. I also have
a video of Ken Hall commenting on the use of COREXIT (toxic dispersant used to clean up the BP
spill) and suggesting that hypothetically, line 9 could be twinned in the future to increase capacity.
These are the tough questions that are not being asked in a public forum.

I would be pleased to Sit down with you and share my information. Are you available tomorrow
morning (Wednesday 13th), or Thursday afternoon?

Sincerely,

Emily Ferguson

13/03/2013


